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Circular No.BDMA/025/2025     Date:04th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Sir 

Sub: Bulk Drug Park at Una, Himachal Pradesh – Interactive Meeting with State Government 

delegation - 10.7.2025 

  

We wish to inform that BDMAI has received a communication from the State Government of 

Himachal Pradesh informing about proposed Bulk Drug Park at Una district, Himachal Pradesh in 

about 1405 acre with certain common facilities.  

In this connection, a Government delegation led by Addl. Chief Secretary of the State will be in 

Hyderabad on 10th July 2025 and would like to interact with the members who are interested in 

taking land in the Bulk Drug Park.  Schedule of the meeting is as follows: 

  

Date :: 10th July 2025 

  

Time :: 5.30 p.m. 

Venue :: Hotel Taj Deccan 

Road No.1, Banajara Hills 

Hyderabad 

  

  

A copy of the communication received from the State Government of Himachal Pradesh is enclosed 

for reference. 

Interested members may write to us at ed@bdmai.org; info@bdmai.org. 

With regards 

  
M Roja Rani 
Executive Director 
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